
The Crown Prince and the Crown Princess of Norway will visit Latvia
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Published: 12.04.2018.

His Royal Highness Crown Prince Haakon of Norway and Her Royal Highness Crown Princess Mette-Marit of Norway will

pay an official visit to Latvia on 23 April 2018.

The Chancery of the President of Latvia invites the media to apply for a special accreditation to cover the visit.

To get accreditation for the coverage of the visit, please send the following information for each person to be accredited to the

Chancery of the President of Latvia to e-mail prese@president.lv  by 12 a.m. on April 13 with the reference “Accreditation for

Norway”:

1. Name of the media outlet,

2. Name, surname,

3. Identity number,

4. Photo (passport format),

5. Position in the media outlet,

6. Contact phone,

7. Editor's name, surname, contact phone number.

mailto:prese@president.lv


10.04.2018. Raimonds Vējonis

The Crown Princess and the Prince of Sweden will visit
Latvia

On 27 April 2018, upon the invitation of President of Latvia Raimonds
Vējonis, Her Royal Highness Crown Princess Victoria of Sweden and His
Royal Highness Prince Daniel of Sweden will pay an official…

Related topics

Raimonds Vējonis

https://www.president.lv/en/article/crown-prince-and-crown-princess-norway-will-visit-latvia

Please note that the applications for accreditation received after the deadline may not be processed, as well as that the Chancery

of the President of Latvia reserves the right to decline accreditation because of spatial restrictions.
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